
PHILADELPHIA’S  TOP  UP-AND-
COMING FIGHTERS TO BATTLE IN
THE RING AT PARX CASINO® ON
FRIDAY, MAY 13th
Several of Philadelphia’s top young boxers, including blue-
chip  prospects  and  Golden  Gloves  champions,  will  showcase
their skills in the ring at Parx Casino® on May 13th.

The main event features undefeated Sonny Conto (9-0, 7 KOs),
the Top Rank heavyweight from South Philadelphia and a top 25
heavyweight in the US, against Justin Rolfe (7-3-1, 5 KOs) out
of Fairfield, ME. Conto is a highly-touted prospect but still
understands he has a lot to work on. He said after his last
win on February 24th, “There’s a lot to work on, but it felt
good to be in there,” Conto said. “I won every round. The goal
was to win every round decisively. I got hit a little too
much. There’s just a lot to work on, a lot to improve. It’s
all about growing.”

In this fight against former USA New England Champion Justin
Rolfe, Conto will look to continue his career progression and
improve on some of the mistakes he made in past fights.

Shinard Bunch (18-1-1, 15 KOs), the 2021 Briscoe “Prospect of
the  Year,”  will  face  Marklin  Bailey  (7-7,  4  KOs)  out  of
Durham, NC in a 6-round super lightweight bout. Bunch has
eleven first-round knockouts in his career and will be looking
to make it twelve at Parx Casino® on May 13th. Bailey is a
veteran of the sport, and this will not be an easy task for
Bunch to get him out of there before the final bell.

Additionally on the card are a few young fighters that are
still trying to make their mark in the sport. The first is
featherweight D’Angelo Fuentes (7-0, 4 KOs) out of Coconut
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Creek, FL, who will face James Early (4-8) in a six-round
super featherweight bout. This will be the most experienced
opponent Fuentes will face. This action-packed fight will be a
great test and an important moment in Fuentes’ career.

          Bensalem-born Jordon Murphy (2-0, 1 KO) will be
making his third professional appearance and will face Antonio
Dunton-El Jr. (2-0-1) out of Baltimore, MD in a 4-round super
featherweight  bout.  In  this  fight,  we  have  two  young
undefeated prospects that are trying to carve out their place
in the boxing scene early in their careers.

The always entertaining Christopher Burgos (3-5-1, 1 KO), of
North Philadelphia, PA, will face Philip Davis (2-5-1) of
Worcester, MA, in a six-round lightweight contest.

Making his debut on the card will be 2014 Pennsylvania Golden
Gloves champion Karl Wylie out of Coatesville, PA, who will
face Tyree Arnold (1-4) out of Philadelphia, PA in a four-
round lightweight bout.

Tickets  at  $50,  $75,  and  $125  are  on  sale  at
https://tickets.parxcasino.com/tickets/390007, Hold My Ticket
Call Center at (1-877-466-3404) or by calling 215-364-9000.
Must be 21 or older to attend.


